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is tailored to the needs of LLDCs, and we will share our Offer of Support at 

the LLDC3 Conference. 

Among the areas of support, allow me to highlight three priorities: 

The first is enhancing the availability and use of disaster-related data and 

analytics. This is foundational for building risk-informed development. 

Second, ensuring all infrastructure is climate and disaster-resilient. This 

means considering risks over an extended time horizon and not simply 

current risks.  

Third, supporting the development of multi-hazard early warning systems, as 

it is unacceptable that only 59 per cent of LLDCs report having such systems.  

Acting on these priorities will not only safeguard lives but also protect 

development gains. 

Ahead of the LLDC3 Conference, I would like to invite Member States in 

Asia-Pacific, Africa, and Europe and Central Asia, to participate in their 

respective Regional Platforms for Disaster Risk Reduction, which convened 


